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In-Person Attendance Policy 
Congregation Hugat Haverim 

 
We are incredibly happy to welcome everyone back to in-person services, meetings and events.  
The health & safety of our members and clergy is of the upmost importance to us.  The following 
policy has been written with input from the CDC, state and local health departments.  The policy 
will be implemented at our next in person service and until health authorities recommend any 
changes.  Vaccinated individuals are those who have received their last recommended dose of 
one of the three main Covid vaccines (Pfizer, Moderna, or Johnson & Johnson), at least 14 days 
prior to the date of the event they are attending. 
  
 

1. Individuals who have been vaccinated will not need to wear a mask, though they are 
welcome to do so.  Vaccinated individuals will self certify. 
 

2. Unvaccinated individuals (including children) are still required to wear masks and 
remain socially distanced from one another and from others in attendance at services 
and events.  

 
3. Onegs: As a Circle of Friends social time with one another is especially important to us 

all. In an effort to include everyone, we will be suspending all onegs at this time. 
 

4. At present, we are planning open attendance at High Holy Day services. We will have a 
section, socially distanced, for anyone not vaccinated who plans to attend. 

 
5. All services and events will be “Hybrid”.  Both in-person and live streaming via zoom for 

those who wish to participate remotely. 
 

 
 
This policy is subject to change at any time.  We will continue to monitor the situation and 
recommendations from the CDC, state and local health departments.  Any rule changes 
contrary to the above policy, instituted by The State of California Health Department or The Los 
Angeles County Health Dept, will supersede this policy. 
 
 


